
 OKAUCHEE LAKE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
December 7, 2021 -- 7 P.M. 

  
www.olmd.org 

 
 
In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Laws, this serves as public notice that 
a majority of the Okauchee Lake Management District Board of Commissioners may be in 
attendance at a social gathering held at the home of Carol Wilson, 6032 Forest Bay Rd., 
Oconomowoc, Wisconsin.  No formal action will be taken. 
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